
Anaheim Sister City
Student Exchange

Apply to the Anaheim-Mito Sister City
Student Ambassador Program 

Apply online at: www.anaheim.net/sistercity

Deadline to apply is January 20, 2017 by 5:00pm

Travel to Mito, Japan in the
Summer of 2017
Learn more about Japan's rich
history and culture
Participate in cultural events,
visit schools, and meet the
Mayor of Mito
Stay with a host family in Mito

Be a freshman, sophomore, or
junior for the 2016-17 Academic
Year,
Be an Anaheim resident,
Be a U.S.  citizen with a valid
passport
Have an interest in Japan and
the Anaheim-Mito Sister City
relationship
Submit an application, essay,
photo, & letters of
recommendation by January 20,
2017

To apply you must:


